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GRADUATION MESSAGE 
 

Congratulations Batch 2024! 

 

Year end and year out, we celebrate 

graduation in our schools, but every celebration 

we do brings different level of happiness to our 

dear parents to the teachers, to the graduates 

and to the whole Department of Education.  
 

The great sacrifice you had to complete 

your level of education has prepared you to carry 

greater and more serious task leading to a life full 

of challenges, excitement, humps and bumps, 

and the ultimate success you all dream about. 
 

Go and chase your dreams! Make your own niche under the sun, occupy 

a place tailor made by God only for you, always remember to be the best of 

whatever you can possibly be, live your lives and make this country greater and 

be proud of you... 

 

God be with you all. 

 
RONALDO A. POZON, PhD, CESO V 

Schools Division Superintendent 


